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MONITORING OF RE-OPENING OF SCHOOLS AND HANDOVER OF PROJECTS
CONTRACTORS TO COMMUNITIES

The Mayor of Lephalale Local Municipality, Clir Aaron Mokgetle and the Chief Whip of
Council, Clir Joseph Machaba accompanied by Clir JD Nel and Clir Sybil Nieuwoudt
visited the Ditheku Primary School in Marapong township for the monitoring of re-
opening of schools as schools are set to open the academic schooling year on 15
January.

The visit was to monitor and assess the readiness of schools at the Primary School,
and to try and find remedial actions to the challenges that are faced by schools
particularly at the starts of the academic year.

The entourage took the opportunity to introduce the contractor for the Marapong bulk
water supply project., at the Marapong library.

The introduction of the contractor which was welcomed by the community of Marapong
will take approximately 10 months to be completed with the physical work commencing
at the beginning of February.
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